
Reject Pembra Corporation's request to modify portions of Portland's zoning 
code  
I urge you to reject Pembra Corporation's request to modify portions 
of Portland's zoning code which prohibit hazardous materials from being 
transported through conservation zones. The proposed zoning change sets a 
dangerous precedent that could allow future fossil fuel infrastructure 
construction throughout the region. 
  
Pembra's proposal to build a propane pipeline across a fragile riparian area on 
the Columbia River and a propane export facility at the Port of Portland 
has  environmental risks which have not been analyzed by either the Port or 
Pembra.  The facility would be a huge consumer of electricity, which 
would have a measurable impact on both local and global CO2 emissions. 
  
Thank you for considering my comments, 
 
Walt Mintkeski 
6815 SE 31st Ave 
Portland, OR 97202 
mintkeski@juno.com 
  
 


